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Pre-k April Newsletter





In April, the weather improves and we get to see the world turn green again and come to life!  In our class, we will learn about seeds, the beginning of life, growth of plants and we will observe the growing process.  We will also learn about baby animals and their mothers.  We will also look at how insects help the plants and really examine the parts of insects so they’re not so scary.  The last week of the month is the Week of the Young Child which is sponsored by the National Association for the Education of Young Children.  We have a special theme for each day of the week.  It will be a fun month and an especially fun week to celebrate your children!





    Special Days at HC Pre-k





April 8-Dom’s Birthday!





April 13-17  No School Spring Break





April 20  Fallon’s Birthday!!





April 24- PA One book Day


              �





Big News!


On May 2, Pre-K will take a field trip to the Pittsburgh Children’s Museum.  All the information will be sent home soon!  We went last year and it was so much fun and very child friendly.  Look for information in your child’s folder.





Things we need at school!!!


Please send extra clothes for your child’s locker.  We do have extras, but it seems like we only have small sizes, 2t and 3t.  We also need tennis shoes at school for the soccer shots Fridays. Please wear or send shoes with your child.  We have a few rescheduled days, but just plan for it to be every Friday. 





Please call or email us at any time  724-422-2974 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:jflip@indikids.org" �jflip@indikids.org�.  





Miss Janis, Miss Katie and Mr. Bobby    








